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April 16, 2024

Hello Brandon. I hope all is well with you.

We are writing this letter to you in response to an unsettling situation developing in regard to Golden

Eagle Charter School.

Our Grandchild attends Golden Eagle and we are familiar with the students and staff. We are very

grateful to have the right to school choice for our grandson as he is very happy and performing

excellently in the schools capable hands.

I noticed that Mt. Shasta Union superintendent and president of the scool board are spear heading this

opposition to our dear school. It is disconcerting that school choice is being opposed in this way.

People want school choice and it stands because of majority vote.

Please considerwhere this oppostion to Golden Eagle Charter school comes from and make a prudent

decision.

I appreciate your help in concluding this matter so we can focus on the education of our siskiyou county

kids.

Sincerely,

Hilary and John


